BID SOLICITATION
Central City Public Schools, Central City, Nebraska, is soliciting bids for the replacement of the middle school exterior doors.  Sealed bids are due at 12:00 pm on Wednesday, March 15th, 2023 addressed to Jeff Jensen, Superintendent, Central City Public Schools, 1510 28th Street, Central City, NE  68826.  Proposals will be received for a single contractor for material and installation.  Low bid will be based on the base bid accepted by the Owner.  Substitutions will not be used to determine the low bidder.  Faxed bids will not be acceptable.  Bid documents can be obtained from Jeff Jensen at jjensen@centralcityps.org or 308-946-3055.  Solicitation of bid in accordance with all requirements of the use of ARP Funds.  
 
